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 9:30 Sunday School - 10:40 Worship Service

BLESSEDis the       manwho makes                               theLORD          his
 
 
 
 
 trust.
                          Psalm 40:4

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Worship Service
Father’s Day- June 19, 2016

SONG LEADER - Matt Klassen
PIANIST - Marla Sanca

ELECTRIC PIANO - Vanessa Wieler

WORSHIP IN SINGING 
CALL TO WORSHIP - Daniel Schulz
ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING
OFFERTORY - Christina Peter              
SPECIAL # - Hoeppner Sisters
WORSHIP IN SINGING
SHARING - How has your Father impacted your life?
MESSAGE - Pastor Peter Redekopp
“Samuel - A Spiritual Father to Israel” - 1 Samuel 12:1-25 
CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

next sunday

- Summer Schedule starts. Worship Service begins at 10 am and 
  there is no Sunday School during this time.

- Message - Peter Redekopp

Sing to God, sing praise to his name,
extol him who rides on the clouds,

his name is the Lord and rejoice before him.
A father to the fatherless, a defender of widows,

is God in his holy dwelling.
Psalm 68:4-5



TAKE NOTE

Pembina Valley Pregnancy Care Centre - Baby Bottle Campaign
**Please return all baby bottles to the table in the foyer today.  If 
you forgot to bring back your bottle, please return it to Heather 
Dyck directly. Thank you!

DBVS Donations: Please collect bigger boxes, empty 2L pop 
bottles, or Styrofoam sheets (at least 2" thick, partial or full 
sheets) and get them to Rachelle as soon as you can!

DBVS Volunteers needed:   We still need crew leaders, 
helpers, and a passionate person to help lead our opening and 
closing sessions.   Crew leaders help guide a group  of kids 
around the different stations. Helpers assist at stations or 
where needed.  Opening/Closing leader would help  in the skit, 
reviewing lessons, and help get the kids excited and involved 
from the stage.    Don't miss this opportunity to see kids getting 
excited about Jesus!

Church Camping - July 22-24 in Plum Coulee

During the month of October we have decided to partner again 
with UGM in there THEM  (Thanksgiving Every Month) program. 
We will be collecting non-perishable food items, clothes,
cleaning supplies, hygiene items and they will also take fresh 
produce. If you have any questions please see any of the 
mission board members.

EACH DAY IS A GIFT 

FROM THE ONE

WHO KNOWS 

EXACTLY WHAT WE NEED



To Parents with Young Children  – In response to some 
concerns expressed at our last Membership Meeting about the 
nursery being crowded, the B & A Board has purchased a 
couch for the Pastorʼs study so that it can be used by nursing 
mothers during the Service.   We, as a church, are so thankful 
for the many young families with children that are attending on 
Sunday mornings and hope to be a place where families with 
young children are always welcome.  The Ministerial would also 
like to encourage parents of children to be sensitive to others in 
the sanctuary  if their children become overly restless.   The 
nursery and the pastorʼs study are available for parents and 
their children during these times. Your ideas on how we can 
make the worship  service as family friendly as possible and at 
the same time provide a place for others to hear and participate 
in the Service can be brought to the members of Ministerial.


